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Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to be able to confirm the following trips for our Year 6 activities: 

 

 2nd July 2024 - New Forest Activities. The children will be taking part in two activities (Canoeing and 

Battlezone) https://newforestactivities.co.uk  

 

 3rd July 2024 - Paultons Park, https://paultonspark.co.uk/ 

 

Please note, these are not curriculum enhancement trips and all costs for children are to be met by parents.  

 

In the New Forest, children will spend 2 hours on the Beaulieu River with fully qualified instructors as well 

as several members of staff to ensure all can have fun and stay safe.  It is a beautiful location and the canoes 

are stable and will take up to 4 people.  The second session, is even more energetic as children will work teams 

competing against each other.   Teamwork and resilience are the key to success across this day. 

 

At Paulton’s Park, we arrive for the start of the day at 10am to maximise our time for fun.  By the time we 

leave, at 2pm, most children will have been on most rides on several (or more) occasions.  Because we are 

going in term time, the park is very quiet and we can usually ride, run around and ride again!  For those who 

like a quieter time, we will make sure you are grouped with other similar minded children so you can enjoy 

the gardens, birds and animals (and some rides if you like). 

 

The total for two trips is approx. £77.29 (depending on final numbers). This includes all travel, entrance and 

activities. We will provide a more detailed letter outlining travel times, dress code etc. at a later date. Please 

complete the permission slip below if your child would like to attend. Once you have signed up to the trips, 

you are committing to paying the full amount unless there are extenuating circumstances for non-attendance 

which must be discussed with myself. Payment can be made in full or in instalments by cash into the Admin 

office or online through Arbor. All payments must be received in full by Friday 22nd June.  

 

To help us organise these events, please return the form below by FRIDAY 22nd MARCH 2024 indicating if 

you are happy for your child to come on these trips.  If you would like to discuss financial arrangements, 

please contact Admin office or myself.  If you decide that you do want your child to take part, then they will 

have provision made for them in school on those days. 

 

If your child is unsure about the content of trips, they are more than welcome to speak to current Year 6 staff 

who attended the trips last year and had a wonderful time! 

 

We look forward to a fantastic selection of activities that we know your child will enjoy and benefit from. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Mathlin and the Year 6 team 

http://newforestactivities.co.uk/
https://paultonspark.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

Winklebury Junior School – Year 6 Activities week  -  

Reply due by FRIDAY 22nd MARCH 2024 

 

 

 

 
I would like my child ……………………………………………………. in  ……………………….….. Class  
 

to attend the Year 6 Activities:  

 

Tuesday 2nd July – New Forest Activities Centre  

Wednesday 3rd July – Paultons Park  

 

 

I commit to paying the full amount, approx. £77.29 in full by Friday 22nd June 2024. I understand from Mrs 

Mathlin’s letter dated 8th March 2024 that by signing up to the trips, I am agreeing to paying the full amount 

unless there are extenuating circumstances for non-attendance which must be discussed with Mrs Mathlin.  

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….. Parent / Guardian 

 

 

 

 

 


